

## Minutes of Woodland Group 20<sup>th</sup> of October 2020 – Zoom meeting

Woodland Group attendees: Louise, Dave, Stuart, Jeff, Mike, Lesley, Marjorie, Graham, Charlotte, Sheena, Nic., Gary.

Apologies: Dave C., Elaine, Jane, Stu.

### WT update

---

- Area that has been cut will be sprayed
- Large trees on the West side will be cut and extracted
- Money has been allocated to treat the West end of raised bog in 202
- Replacement seat will be a bench with a back
- Deer fencing is coming down in Feb 2021 at the top of the Orchard – not at the roadside

### PCWG Report to WT

#### Treasurers report

---

**Actual bank balance at 25 Sept 2020**                      **£5,738.88**

#### Transactions since last meeting:

Paid to M D Creations (Treetastic booklet design)    £210.00

Paid Jeff for 2 months Zoom (Jul & Aug)                      £28.78

### Dipwell Data

- Stuart has completed the data and it will be placed on the website by Jeff

### Events

- **Christmas Tree event.** It is feasible to conduct this via a one way system - if restrictions allow this. An alternative is to cut down trees in advance and leave at the car park for collection, but we should await latest Covid advice. We should ask for feedback from the community into the demand for trees before we establish a process of booking a tree etc. Perhaps via Facebook or Newsletter before we establish a date and next steps. Potential date **13<sup>th</sup> of December.**
- **Burns Event** – hold discussion until December as it looks unlikely to be possible to host in January. Should we consider an event for next summer – July?.
- **HimBal** – requires continued effort from the end of April – every couple of weeks

### New Signage for Kilmagad Wood

- Ideas for key features have been submitted so we are pending a mock-up design which can be reviewed.
- Woodland Trust have proposed a dedicated new Orchard sign
- Timing for erection is the end of 2020

### **Kilmagad Wood booklet**

- Draft is now on hold pending erection of the new signs as this is integral to the content of the booklet.

### **AOB**

- Do we need re-place the PCWG sign?

---